
 

Dear Grade 5 Parents, 

 Our children are graduating this year and we are looking forward to going to Camp 

Sasamat in June for their big wrap up event. This is always a favorite memory of CRE 

grads. But, it does cost money, so we will be looking at doing a few fundraisers this year to 

cut down the cost. 

 The school is running a Scholastic Book Fair at the end of November and have 

invited the grade 5 kids and parents to run a bake sale during the Family Event on 

Tuesday, November 26th from 6:00-8:00. I have people to run the bake sale table, but 

need volunteers to donate some baking. If you are able to donate some baking, please email 

me at melanierogers@shaw.ca and let me know. You can send the baking in during the day 

with your child or drop it off in the Pac kitchen or bring it in that evening if you are 

coming to the fair that night. Please label it “for Grade 5 bake sale”. Please put your name 

and child’s teachers name on the plate if you want it back or send it on a disposable plate. 

Thanks you for your support. For the last 5 years, the grade 5’s have done the bake sale at 

the fair and it is always been a nice addition to the evening as well as raising some money 

towards camp. 

Thank you for your support, 

Melanie Rogers 

(Braden’s mom) 

 

Email melanierogers@shaw.ca    

Yes, I can send in some baking for Nov. 26. I will send in .  
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